
City of Shelton, Citizens Advisory Board 

Cancellation Notice 
 

 For the May 2015 Regular Meeting 
 
 
 

 
To: City of Shelton, City Clerk, SEDC, Citizens Advisory Board Members 

 

From:  James Oram, Chairperson 

 

Date: May 8, 2015 

 

The May 20, 2015 meeting of the Citizens Advisory Board is CANCELLED. 

 

The next regular meeting is scheduled for June 17, 2015 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The public may contact James F. Oram at jamesf45@sbcglobal.net or call (203) 924-

9134 (afternoons or evenings) for additional information 

mailto:jamesf45@sbcglobal.net

